
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

 

Do you own this product? 
Trek Bicycle Corporation (Australia) Pty Ltd — 
Certain Promax Solve DSK 925 and Promax F1 DSK 
927 hydraulic disc brakes fitted on certain model 
year 2021, 2022 and 2023 Trek bicycles 
Hydraulic disc brakes built with first generation barbs 
and fitted to the following year bicycle models: 
2021: FX 2, Verve 3, Verve + 3  
2022: FX 2, FX3, Verve 3, Verve + 3, FX Sport 4, FX 
Sport 5, FX Sport 6, Dual Sport 2 and Dual Sport 3   
2023: FX 2, FX 3, FX Sport 4, FX Sport 5, FX Sport 6, 
Dual Sport + 2 and FX + 2 
Brakes built with the second and third generation barbs 
are not affected. 

Dates sold: 1 September 2021 – 16 June 2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: The hoses on affected brakes may eject 
or pull out from the brake lever and lead to improper engagement of the 
brake hose to the brake lever. 

Hazard: Risk of serious injury following loss of brake function and control 
while riding. 

 

Consumers should check to see if their bicycle is affected by visiting the 
serial number look-up tool or contacting Trek Australia. 
  
If affected, immediately stop using the bicycle and take the bicycle to a 
Trek retailer for inspection and, if required, repair.  

  
Affected bicycles with affected brakes will be fitted with replacement 
parts. 

 

For further information, contact Trek Australia by phone on 02 6173 2400 
or email customerservice_australia@trekbikes.com. 

 

Purchased from: Trek retailers 
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